
Testimony Against SB0451 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
Please enter an unfavorable report about SB0451. 
 
I am opposed to 

 Requiring the Maryland Department of Labor to allow an individual to take all 
components of the General Educational Development Test in the same language from 
English- or Spanish-language examinations offered by the Department; and  

 requiring the Department to study the feasibility and cost of offering the examination in 
additional languages and to report its findings and recommendations to certain 
committees of the General Assembly on or before December 1, 2026. 

 
I am opposed to allowing anyone to take a high school equivalency test in any language except 
English.  Thus, I am greatly opposed to offering the examination in additional languages.   
 
Please enter an unfavorable report about SB0451. 
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